
WEEKLY MESSAGE FROM OUR VICAR, ALEX – 21st April 2021 
 
Dear Church Family Members and Parish Friends,  
 
Thank you all so much for a really encouraging APCM this week - and also for the wonderful 
contributions to our foodbank collection (please see photo attached).  
 
This news email contains:  

1. Information on our service this week (25th April) 
2. Booking links for our services on Sunday 2nd May at both churches 
3. Information on The Bible Course 
4. A request for prayer for Sarah Shaw 

Love and prayers,  
Alex 
 
07312 113019 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

1. The Service this Sunday - 25th April - 10 am JOINT PARISH SERVICE ON ZOOM 

 
This week there will be no service at either church, but there will be our monthly 4th Sunday 
joint service on Zoom at 10 am.  
 
The link for this is here:  
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87277252439?pwd=M2JKL2kxN3FwZzRJWFpXUHRHSDJjdz09 
 
Meeting ID: 872 7725 2439 
Passcode: 155768  
 
Later in the week, the additional service information including song words and reading will be 
sent out as usual.  
 

2. Booking for the services on Sunday 2nd May - 9 am at St. Paul's and 11 am at St. 
Mary's 

 
To book to attend the 9 am service at St. Paul's on Sunday 2nd May, please use this 
link: https://forms.gle/8Qa3AcW3s8tNqsCJ9 
 
To book to attend the 11 am service at St. Mary's on Sunday 2nd May, please use this 
link: https://forms.gle/arRcQy75jSX3stmK7 
 
 
Please book no later than Saturday 1st May at 9am, as Michael and I will be setting up the 
churches during the day.  
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87277252439?pwd=M2JKL2kxN3FwZzRJWFpXUHRHSDJjdz09
https://forms.gle/8Qa3AcW3s8tNqsCJ9
https://forms.gle/arRcQy75jSX3stmK7


Both services will also be Zoomed and the links will be sent out for this on Saturday 1st 
May.  
 
3. The Bible Course 
We will take a break from the Bible Course this coming week, but will resume on Tuesday 
4th May at 7.45 for 8.00pm - and will then continue for the subsequent 5 weeks after this.  
 
The dates that remain are as follows:  
 
Tuesday 4th May 
Tuesday 11th May 
Tuesday 18th May 
Tuesday 25th May 
Tuesday 1st June 
Tuesday 8th June 
 

4. Praying for Sarah Shaw 

There are a lot of people in our church family & our parish who need our prayers at the 
moment - please do be praying for all who are known to you in this situation. Everyone is 
important to us and everyone is loved very much.  
 
Please can you pray particularly for the Shaw Family today. It is Sarah's 27th birthday and 
she has taken a turn for the worse again and is being moved back to ICU.  
 
Please continue to pray for Sarah, for Andrew & Catherine her parents; and for her brother 
Joshua.  
 
Love and prayers,  
Alex  
 
 
Rev Alex Stevens 
Vicar 
Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath 
 
The PCC of the Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath is a Registered UK Charity No 1180563 
 


